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Comments: Hello, my name is Sam Saarel, local from livingston.  Throughout my life I have found myself in the

great natural areas that surround us, and often times sought out to bring those amazing moments to the

community around me.  There have been many complications due to drone laws within wilderness area, and has

been a very limiting factor in my story telling process in which I try to inspire others to get outdoors. I have been a

member of the MWA, and love you guys.  I speak for most drone pilots (recreational and hobbyists) when I say

that there has now become a very small amount of legal area to fly drones, and that the wilderness area law for

flying drones is outdated, as drones usually never are on ground.  I would appreciate somehow working around

the addition of wilderness areas, such as the Crazy mountains, since that area is one of the last you are legally

allowed to fly drones, and as wilderness areas create a difficult and unfair opportunity for filmmakers around the

state.   


